International Telecommunication Union



Administrative Circular CA/11

31 January 2000

Ref: PSP/STG

Contact: Alessandra Pileri
Tel: +41 22 730 6698
Fax: +41 22 730 5484
E-Mail: devsg1@itu.int

Subject: Report of the Second Meeting of ITU-D Study Group 1

(Geneva, 30 August - 3 September 1999)

TO ADMINISTRATIONS OF MEMBER STATES OF ITU AND MEMBERS OF THE DEVELOPMENT SECTOR

Dear Sir/Madam,

In agreement with the Chairperson of Study Group 1, I have the pleasure to send you the report of the Second Meeting of Study Group 1 (Geneva, 30 August - 3 September 1999): Document 1/REP/014 with its attachments.

The actual work for all Questions is progressing. I count on your interest and expertise to participate in it to the greatest possible extent so that at the next meeting a final report on some of the Questions and a progress report on the work done so far on the remaining Questions can be presented. Please remember that the dates of the next meetings as agreed by both Study Groups are as follows:

 Study Group 1:
 11 - 15 September 2000

 Study Group 2:
 18 - 22 September 2000

Both meetings will take place at ITU Headquarters in Geneva.

I thank you all, and wish you success with your work for the ITU-D Study Groups.

Yours faithfully,

Hamadoun I. TOURÉ Director, BDT

Place des Nations

Switzerland

CH-1211 Geneva 20 GENEVE Telephone +41 22 730 51 11 itumail@itu.ch
Telefax Gr3:

X.400 S=itumail; P=itu Gr4: +41 22 730 65 00 Telex 421 000 uit ch

+41 22 733 72 56

Internet:

Telegram ITU

A=400net; C=ch

Annexes

Distribution:

- Administrations of Member States of ITU; ITU-D Sector members;

- ITU-D Sector members;
 United Nations and its Specialized Agencies;
 Regional Telecommunication Organizations;
 Other Regional and International Organizations;
 Intergovernmental Organizations operating satellite systems;
 International Education Agencies;
 Development Banks and Agencies;
 ITU-D Study Group 1 Focal Points.